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Study Group Events: September 2021- October 2022 
 
General comment 

• Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the activity of the Bourdieu Study Group 
has been interrupted, and no events have been organised during this 
period (September 2021-September 2022) 

 
Conferences and eventsI 

• In October the 6th we organised a Kick Off meeting in Manchester 
Metropolitan University (MMU) to reunite our community and relaunch 
the group. This-one day event had two keynote conferences and two round 
tables focusing on the role of Bourdiesian scholarship to approach 
educational and labour market contemporary inequalities. Participants 
were Louise Archer (online), Fergal Finnegan, Sam Friedman, Kisrty 
Morrin, Kirsty Finn, Marco Romito, Ann-Marie Bathmaker and Sonja 
Kosunen. Organisers were Nicola Ingram and Aina Tarabini. Over 40 
delegates participated in the event. 
 

• We plan to return to bi-annual conferences, starting in June 2023 in 
Barcelona 
 

News  
The Bourdieu Study Group will change its name and orientation to focus 
exclusively on education. The new name of the group will be ‘Bourdieu and 
Education Study Group’  
 
The Bourdieu Study Group has extended the number of co-convenors to represent 
our growing international audience. Also, some of the founders’ convenors are no 
longer participating in the group.  
 
The new composition of the group will be:  
  

• Dr. Aina Tarabini – Spain (coordination) 
• Dr. Amy Stich – USA  
• Dr. Derron Wallace – USA  
• Dr. Marco Romito-Italy 
• Dr. Sonja Kosunen-Finland 
• Dr. Marta Curran-Spain 
• Dr. Rachel Stenhouse- UK 
• Dr. Ruby Brooks- UK 
• Dr. Sol Gamsu- UK (To be confirmed) 
• Flora Petrick-Germany 

 
 



Social media engagement 
We will shorty update our webpage and twitter account with new information 
about the Group.  
 
We will no longer maintain the Facebook account 
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